
Swimming Term 3 2017

Dear Families
Swimming Term 3 2021

Dear Families

We have been very fortunate to arrange instructed swimming lessons at New Windsor Primary (an
indoor heated pool) for all students in Year 1 and 2.
Swimming lessons will start on Monday the 2nd of August (week 2) and continue every Monday
until Monday the 30th of August (week 6).  The students will have a 30 minute session with qualified
swimming instructors from Dean Greenwood Swim School. The swimming times are as follows;

Rooms Leaving
School

Arrival at
Pool

Swimming Leaving Pool

9 and 11 9:30 9:50 10:00 11:15

14 and 10 9:30 9:50 10:30 11:15

15 + 4 R. 10 10:30 10:50 11:00 12:15

12 10:30 10:50 11:30 12:15

On the Mondays that your child will be swimming, please make sure they bring the following:
● Togs (named)
● Towel (named)
● A plastic bag or other appropriate bag to put togs and towel in (named)
● Goggles (optional)

It is very important that you check that you have named all of your child’s school uniform.  With all of the
changing there may be times when uniforms get mixed up.  If ALL items are named there will be no
problems.
It is also a good idea to get your child to practise getting dressed into their togs and putting their uniform
into their swimming bag on their own. As well as getting changed back out of their togs and into their
uniform.
The junior school teachers are very excited about giving our children the opportunity to learn some
fantastic water safety skills. We would like to encourage parents to come along and help out on
swimming days if you are able. Please let your child's teacher know when you are available to help!

Kind regards,
Junior School Teachers




